# Jasmine Court Newsletter



Keeping everyone up to date on the happenings at our home

The purpose of this newsletter is to keep friends and family of our residents updated on the events in our resident's life and share any news and events that have happened and will be happening over the next coming months.

#### **Recent News**

We welcome our new residents Mary Lou and Paul, Ken and Marion, Edwina, Joan, Maurice and Edward we hope you enjoy your time here.

There will be a

Resident/Relatives meeting on Wednesday 8<sup>th</sup> November at 2.00 pm. All are welcome to put any points across about the home.



### Resident's Birthdays coming up......

Douglas on 30<sup>th</sup> October Violet on 2<sup>nd</sup> November Rosina on Boxing Day



#### **Regular Activities**

Aromatherapy



- Activities
- ° Chiropody
- Hair Dresser
- Arts/Crafts

Please visit our website where you have the opportunity to leave comments and check on any news about the home

#### Bonfire Night!!

We are arranging a firework display in the park opposite home and all relatives are welcome.

Our residents will watch from the balcony and the lounge.

**Our Contact Details:** 

13 Park Place

**Weston Super Mare** 

**BS23 2BA** 

Tel: 01934 622028

Fax: 01934 620916

Website:

www.jasminecourt.co.uk

Care Home Reviews about the home can be made by going to

www.jasminecourt.co.uk and click on Write a Review.

We appreciate your comments if you have a short time to spend on the website.

## Notice to Relatives

We recently had our North Somerset Council compliance inspection and was awarded **GREEN** 

Thanks to all the staff who make the home what it is for our residents!

**Quote** 

'One kind word can change someone's day'

Hi, I would like to introduce myself to those whom I have not yet met, my name is Anu Varghese and I am the New Registered Manager here at Jasmine Court. I have been here a few months now and have settled into the role well. I have all the resident's welfare and well-being at the forefront of my mind and together with the all the staff want to make the resident's stay as comfortable as we can.







